
PASSPORT TO 2044: 
Comprehensive Plan Workshop Series

SAVE THE DATE 
Comprehensive Plan Update Overview

The primary audience for this workshop are the planners, 
consultants, and staff most involved with comprehensive 
planning, but elected officials, planning commissioners, 
and others with a role in the upcoming comprehensive 
plan updates are also welcome to attend.

Join the Puget Sound Regional Council, the Washington State Department of 
Commerce, and the Municipal Research and Services Center for an online workshop 
on the comprehensive plan periodic updates. The workshop will provide an overview 
of what’s new in the Growth Management Act and VISION 2050 since the last major 
update, PSRC’s plan review and certification process, and resources and tools to 
support your plan update.  Attendees will also have an opportunity to connect with 
other staff working on comprehensive plans throughout the region. 

This is the first in a series of workshops that will include deeper dives in specific topic 
areas throughout the year. Stay tuned for more information on upcoming sessions 
exploring housing, climate change, and other topics in detail. Sign-up for the Plan 
Review and Certification email list for information on upcoming events and 
resources.  

Questions? Contact Maggie Moore at mmoore@psrc.org 

Wednesday, June 15, 2022
9:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Online via Zoom 
Registration link to come! 

https://psrc.us5.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=c30caa9729e321c331db4a046&id=f0ab805f06
https://psrc.us5.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=c30caa9729e321c331db4a046&id=f0ab805f06



